
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ask Dan Anything Online Safety Q and A for Secondary 

School Parents 13th December 6-7:30pm sign up required: 

 

In the Keeping Safe Online Survey of 2023 Lincolnshire Children who reported having less parental 
supervision online were more likely to report being bullied online, effective parental/guardian 
supervision of a child’s online activity reduced the risk of children being bullied online by up to 39%. 
The online space can feel overwhelming with new apps and trends, it can be hard to keep up! We 
want to give you the information and tools to help you feel confident enough to protect your 
children and young people from online harm. Dan Hawbrook our resident Online Guru will chat you 
through different apps, online trends, parental controls and any other burning questions you may 
have! Sign up is required. 
 

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/lincolnshirecountycouncil/1053896# 
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